
Page 1 of 1 

 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 

Q1: Is the Summit Road Landfill permitted as an alternative disposal site to Brady Landfill? 

 A1: Yes, all trees and cuttings including Elm trees may be disposed of at the Summit Road Landfill. The 
Contractor must notify Brock Bradford at 204-986-7707 a minimum 5 business days prior to hauling trees to the 
landfill.  

If the Summit Road Landfill is used by the Contractor for disposing of trees under this Contract, the Contractor 
will be responsible to pay all tipping fees. 

Q2: If the existing berm is removed to improve site access, does it need to be replaced? 

 A2: No, if the existing berm on the backslope of the Sturgeon Access ditch is totally or partially removed at 
the designated approach location, any material excavated from the berm shall be neatly stockpiled on top of or 
on the north side of the berm at a maximum 3:1 slope.  
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Please note the following and attached changes, corrections, additions, deletions, information and/or instructions 
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